
 

 

 

BRS RESOURCES FILES AMENDED FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND MANAGEMENT’S 

DISCUSSION AND ANALYSIS FOR JULY 31, 2022  

VANCOUVER, BC – November 24, 2022 – BRS RESOURCES LTD. (the “Company”) 
announces that it has determined that the Company needs to file amended financial statements 
and management’s discussion and analysis for the nine months ended July 31, 2022 as the ones 
filed on October 28, 2022 were incorrect and filed in error. The Company has filed the amended 
financial statements and management’s discussion and analysis for the nine months ended July 
31, 2022 and the corresponding refiled certifications on SEDAR at www.sedar.com 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Byron Coulthard 
President and CEO 
Phone: 604.657.7004 

For further information, please contact Byron Coulthard at 604.657.7004 or by email at 
byron@shawcable.com. 


